
David Marino, Communications Director 

 512-523-1052 (Office) 520-576-4975 (Cell 

 

TRAIL OF LIGHTS AT STAGECOACH PARK 

Trail of Lights at Stagecoach Park starts this week! It opens to the general public on December 7. Trail of Lights is a free 
holiday event that features lighted and decorated displays that are provided by local businesses and organizations. Visitors 
are able to walk the lighted trail in the park to view the dazzling exhibits, sip hot chocolate, and meet Santa himself. This year 
we have added an extra weekend from Dec. 21 - 23.  

Hours: 6 pm - 10 pm (with the exception of Senior Night on December 6, which is 6 pm - 9 pm) 

Parking at Cabela’s: Parking is at Cabela’s and we will shuttle you to Stagecoach Park. 

For those who are handicapped, or can't walk long distances, we will have golf carts available. We will drive you along the 
trail. You do not need to make accommodations ahead of time. If you want to use a wheelchair on the trail, you can. Please 
be aware that it is a granite trail and is a mile and a half long. The path is 10 feet wide. If you have additional questions 
regarding handicap service, please call our Parks and Recreation Director Greg Olmer. His direct line is 512-523-1068. 

Weekend 1: 
Thursday, December 6 (SENIOR NIGHT)  
6 pm - 9 pm 
Friday, December 7 - 6 pm - 10 pm 
Saturday, December 8 - 6 pm - 10 pm 

Weekend 2: 
Friday, December 14 - 6 pm - 10 pm 
Saturday, December 15 - 6 pm - 10 pm 
Sunday, December 16 - 6 pm - 10 pm 

Weekend 3: 

Friday, December 21 - 6 pm - 10 pm 

Saturday, December 22 - 6 pm - 10 pm 

Sunday, December 23 - 6 pm - 10 pm 


